
Smoke Watch 26.10.2011
Wed Oct 26, 2011 8:28 pm
Smoke has been on-going at our place from #1 Waldhorn Drive. Burns must have been smouldering
since the rain in the early hours of the 24th (Smoke Watch 23/10/2011).
There are no other visible burns or smoke in the area.
It is now 8pm on the 26th. Smoke can be seen rising from in the vicinity of behind the house at #1
and can be seen through the trees wafting up the escapement towards our property. This photo was
taken at about 7.45pm looking S/W and the wind direction at our place was blowing from the north.
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